
 

  

     
 

 

 

Freedom of Information Request FOI 21-415 14th October 2021 
 

 

Have Caerphilly Borough Council (or its Consultants/Agents) sought 
information from Aneurin Bevan Health Board (or its associate 

consultants/Agents) on the possible harmful effects of the compounds 
stored in the Ty Llwyd quarry, on the local population? 

 
If the above is correct: 

a) What advice did you offer and  
b) Can i have a copy of this advice? 

 
I can confirm that Caerphilly Borough Council (or it’s Consultants/Agents) has 

not sought information from Aneurin Bevan University Health Board (ABUHB)  
(or it’s associate Consultants/Agents) and therefore ABUHB has not provided any 

advice relating to the possible harmful effect of compounds stored in the Ty 
Llwyd Quarry, on the local population. 

 


